Salt Creek Intermediate School
13190 St. Rt. 56

Kingston, Ohio 45644
740-332-4212

Dear Parents/Guardians,

With the anticipation of challenging weather conditions tomorrow evening, Parent-
Teacher Conferences have been moved to next Thursday, March 3. The original time that was
scheduled with your student's teachers will remain for next week. If you are not able to make
the scheduled conference for next Week please write a note in your student's agenda book,
email your student’s teacher, or cal[ the school at (740) 332-4212 so alternative arrangements
can be made.

We look forward to talking to you at conferences!

Sincerely,

—— -
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Ted Dille

Principal



